
 

 

 

 

Mrs Bennett's Blog 

Thursday 20th March 2025               

Hi Everyone,  

Tomorrow, Friday 21st of March, we will be taking part in Red 
Nose Day and raising money for Comic Relief. The children and 
staff are invited to come into school wearing their own clothes 
or Comic Relief t shirts etc. with a £1 donation.  
 
 

 
 

Some of the children in Key Stage 2 are 
also going to be running stalls. If you 
would like your child to visit these stalls, 
please send them with £2 in a separate 
envelope to the £1 non uniform 
donation on Friday morning. There will 
be cake stalls with pre packed cakes and 
sweets. If your child has any allergies we 
are not already aware of please ensure 
you make your child’s class teacher 
aware.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Appointments for our spring term parent’s evenings will be held in the last 
week of term, on Tuesday 1st of April from 3.30pm-6.20pm and again on 
Wednesday 2nd of April from 3.30pm-6.20pm. Please click on the following 
link to book your slot with your child’s teacher. Appointments are open, if you 
need any help with booking a slot, please just give the main office a call and 
the admin team will help you.  
 

https://crossflatts.schoolcloud.co.uk/ 
 

https://crossflatts.schoolcloud.co.uk/


 

 

 
 
 
 

A plea from Mrs Markey…  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

Safeguarding  

Helping very young children in difficult situations to seek support can be challenging.  Their minds are often 

not developed enough to understand situations which make them feel uncomfortable. They are also unable 

to comprehend what they need to do to get out of them. More often than not their limited vocabulary will 

also reduce their ability to talk to adults effectively. ChildNet has released a downloadable story over on 

their site, aimed at children aged three and up. Their objective is to make them aware of how to seek help. 

By following the link below you can also find simplified resources around the story, as well as the story 

itself. https://www.childnet.com/resources/hanni-and-the-magic-window/ 

 
Attendance:  

‘All Day, Every Day, The Crossflatts Way!’  
Here are last week’s figures:  Whole School: 96.0% 

Our 
Aspirational 
Target 

The national 
target 

Reception Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 

98% 
 

96.% 96.4% 98.4% 95.7% 96.8% 95.4% 95.4% 92.1% 

 

Enjoy the beautiful sunshine!     
 

Best wishes 

 

Mrs Bennett 

Headteacher 
 

 

 

 

 

https://www.childnet.com/resources/hanni-and-the-magic-window/

